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get the most less latency time to download any of our books later than this
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and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also
celebrates people, companies, and
projects.
Big Data Revolution Rob Thomas
2015-03-02 Exploit the power and
potential of Big Data to
revolutionize business outcomes Big
Data Revolution is a guide to
improving performance, making better
decisions, and transforming business
through the effective use of Big
Data. In this collaborative work by
an IBM Vice President of Big Data
Products and an Oxford Research
Fellow, this book presents inside
stories that demonstrate the power
and potential of Big Data within the
business realm. Readers are guided
through tried-and-true methodologies
for getting more out of data, and
using it to the utmost advantage.
This book describes the major trends
emerging in the field, the pitfalls
and triumphs being experienced, and
the many considerations surrounding
Big Data, all while guiding readers
toward better decision making from
the perspective of a data scientist.
Companies are generating data faster
than ever before, and managing that
data has become a major challenge.
With the right strategy, Big Data can
be a powerful tool for creating
effective business solutions – but
deep understanding is key when
applying it to individual business
needs. Big Data Revolution provides
the insight executives need to
incorporate Big Data into a better
business strategy, improving outcomes
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Handbook of Biological Confocal
Microscopy James Pawley 2013-04-17
This third edition of a classic text
in biological microscopy includes
detailed descriptions and in-depth
comparisons of parts of the
microscope itself, digital aspects of
data acquisition and properties of
fluorescent dyes, the techniques of
3D specimen preparation and the
fundamental limitations, and
practical complexities of
quantitative confocal fluorescence
imaging. Coverage includes practical
multiphoton, photodamage and
phototoxicity, 3D FRET, 3D microscopy
correlated with micro-MNR, CARS,
second and third harmonic signals,
ion imaging in 3D, scanning RAMAN,
plant specimens, practical 3D
microscopy and correlated optical
tomography.
InfoWorld 1988-04-18 InfoWorld is
targeted to Senior IT professionals.
Content is segmented into Channels
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with innovation and efficient use of
technology. Examine the major
emerging patterns in Big Data
Consider the debate surrounding the
ethical use of data Recognize
patterns and improve personal and
organizational performance Make more
informed decisions with quantifiable
results In an information society, it
is becoming increasingly important to
make sense of data in an economically
viable way. It can drive new revenue
streams and give companies a
competitive advantage, providing a
way forward for businesses navigating
an increasingly complex marketplace.
Big Data Revolution provides expert
insight on the tool that can
revolutionize industries.
Learning ActionScript 3.0 Rich Shupe
2010-10-18 Everything web designers,
GUI-based Flash developers, and those
new to ActionScript need to know to
understand how ActionScript works and
how to use it in their everyday
projects.
How to Lead in Data Science Jike
Chong 2021-12-21 A field guide for
the unique challenges of data science
leadership, filled with
transformative insights, personal
experiences, and industry examples.
In How To Lead in Data Science you
will learn: Best practices for
leading projects while balancing
complex trade-offs Specifying,
prioritizing, and planning projects
from vague requirements Navigating
structural challenges in your
organization Working through project
failures with positivity and tenacity
Growing your team with coaching,
mentoring, and advising Crafting
technology roadmaps and championing
successful projects Driving
diversity, inclusion, and belonging
within teams Architecting a long-term
business strategy and data roadmap as
an executive Delivering a data-driven
culture and structuring productive
data science organizations How to
Lead in Data Science is full of
techniques for leading data science
at every seniority level—from heading
up a single project to overseeing a
whole company's data strategy.
Authors Jike Chong and Yue Cathy
Chang share hard-won advice that
they've developed building data teams
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for LinkedIn, Acorns, Yiren Digital,
large asset-management firms, Fortune
50 companies, and more. You'll find
advice on plotting your long-term
career advancement, as well as quick
wins you can put into practice right
away. Carefully crafted assessments
and interview scenarios encourage
introspection, reveal personal blind
spots, and highlight development
areas. Purchase of the print book
includes a free eBook in PDF, Kindle,
and ePub formats from Manning
Publications. About the technology
Lead your data science teams and
projects to success! To make a
consistent, meaningful impact as a
data science leader, you must
articulate technology roadmaps, plan
effective project strategies, support
diversity, and create a positive
environment for professional growth.
This book delivers the wisdom and
practical skills you need to thrive
as a data science leader at all
levels, from team member to the Csuite. About the book How to Lead in
Data Science shares unique leadership
techniques from high-performance data
teams. It’s filled with best
practices for balancing project
trade-offs and producing exceptional
results, even when beginning with
vague requirements or unclear
expectations. You’ll find a clearly
presented modern leadership framework
based on current case studies, with
insights reaching all the way to
Aristotle and Confucius. As you read,
you’ll build practical skills to grow
and improve your team, your company’s
data culture, and yourself. What's
inside How to coach and mentor team
members Navigate an organization’s
structural challenges Secure
commitments from other teams and
partners Stay current with the
technology landscape Advance your
career About the reader For data
science practitioners at all levels.
About the author Dr. Jike Chong and
Yue Cathy Chang build, lead, and grow
high-performing data teams across
industries in public and private
companies, such as Acorns, LinkedIn,
large asset-management firms, and
Fortune 50 companies. Table of
Contents 1 What makes a successful
data scientist? PART 1 THE TECH LEAD:
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CULTIVATING LEADERSHIP 2 Capabilities
for leading projects 3 Virtues for
leading projects PART 2 THE MANAGER:
NURTURING A TEAM 4 Capabilities for
leading people 5 Virtues for leading
people PART 3 THE DIRECTOR: GOVERNING
A FUNCTION 6 Capabilities for leading
a function 7 Virtues for leading a
function PART 4 THE EXECUTIVE:
INSPIRING AN INDUSTRY 8 Capabilities
for leading a company 9 Virtues for
leading a company PART 5 THE LOOP AND
THE FUTURE 10 Landscape,
organization, opportunity, and
practice 11 Leading in data science
and a future outlook
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Monthly Catalog of United States
Government Publications 1993
Film Guide on Industrial Relations
George Mihaly 1952
Introduction to Information Systems
R. Kelly Rainer 2021-08-17
Introduction to Information Systems,
9th Edition delivers an essential
resource for undergraduate business
majors seeking ways to harness
information technology systems to
succeed in their current or future
jobs. The book assists readers in
developing a foundational
understanding of information systems
and technology and apply it to common
business problems.
Monthly Catalogue, United States
Public Documents 1993-05
Technical Abstract Bulletin 1979
Scientific and Technical Aerospace
Reports 1975
Electrical Power Equipment
Maintenance and Testing Paul Gill
2016-12-19 The second edition of a
bestseller, this definitive text
covers all aspects of testing and
maintenance of the equipment found in
electrical power systems serving
industrial, commercial, utility
substations, and generating plants.
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It addresses practical aspects of
routing testing and maintenance and
presents both the methodologies and
engineering basics needed to carry
out these tasks. It is an essential
reference for engineers and
technicians responsible for the
operation, maintenance, and testing
of power system equipment.
Comprehensive coverage includes
dielectric theory, dissolved gas
analysis, cable fault locating,
ground resistance measurements, and
power factor, dissipation factor, DC,
breaker, and relay testing methods.
The Enhanced Occupational Outlook
Handbook J. Michael Farr 1998 In
addition to updated data from the
1998-1999 Occupational Outlook
Handbook, this new edition adds key
information from the very latest
occupational resource--The
Occupational Information Network,
known as O'NET. Millions of job
seekers and career changers make this
reference their choice for
comprehensive job information.
Computer Books and Serials in Print
1985
Lifetime Physical Fitness and
Wellness: A Personalized Program
Wener W.K. Hoeger 2014-01-01 LIFETIME
PHYSICAL FITNESS AND WELLNESS can
help you take control of your
personal fitness and wellness by
providing current, practical
information and tools to make
positive choices for your health. The
authors encourage you to assess your
current behaviors in order to apply
the practical steps you learn in the
text to start positive behavior
changes. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product
description or the product text may
not be available in the ebook
version.
Resources in Education 1993-12
Manual of Cardiac Diagnosis Mark
Anderson 2014-06-30 Comprehensive
guide to cardiac diagnosis for
clinicians. Covers new and
traditional imaging techniques.
Internationally recognised author
team.
Catalog of Copyright Entries, Third
Series Library of Congress. Copyright
Office 1971 The record of each
copyright registration listed in the
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Catalog includes a description of the
work copyrighted and data relating to
the copyright claim (the name of the
copyright claimant as given in the
application for registration, the
copyright date, the copyright
registration number, etc.).
Government Reports Annual Index 1993
Books and Pamphlets, Including
Serials and Contributions to
Periodicals Library of Congress.
Copyright Office 1978
Electrical Power Equipment
Maintenance and Testing, Second
Edition Paul Gill 2016-12-19 The
second edition of a bestseller, this
definitive text covers all aspects of
testing and maintenance of the
equipment found in electrical power
systems serving industrial,
commercial, utility substations, and
generating plants. It addresses
practical aspects of routing testing
and maintenance and presents both the
methodologies and engineering basics
needed to carry out these tasks. It
is an essential reference for
engineers and technicians responsible
for the operation, maintenance, and
testing of power system equipment.
Comprehensive coverage includes
dielectric theory, dissolved gas
analysis, cable fault locating,
ground resistance measurements, and
power factor, dissipation factor, DC,
breaker, and relay testing methods.
Yoga Journal 2006-06 For more than 30
years, Yoga Journal has been helping
readers achieve the balance and wellbeing they seek in their everyday
lives. With every issue,Yoga Journal
strives to inform and empower readers
to make lifestyle choices that are
healthy for their bodies and minds.
We are dedicated to providing indepth, thoughtful editorial on topics
such as yoga, food, nutrition,
fitness, wellness, travel, and
fashion and beauty.
CIS US Congressional Committee
Hearings Index: 79th Congress-82nd
Congress, 1945-1952 (6 v.) 1981
Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third
Series Library of Congress. Copyright
Office 1973
Nonprint Products Catalog Defense
Technical Information Center (U.S.)
1994
Applied Akka Patterns Michael Nash
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2016-12-12 When it comes to big data
processing, we can no longer ignore
concurrency or try to add it in after
the fact. Fortunately, the solution
is not a new paradigm of development,
but rather an old one. With this
hands-on guide, Java and Scala
developers will learn how to embrace
concurrent and distributed
applications with the open source
Akka toolkit. You’ll learn how to put
the actor model and its associated
patterns to immediate and practical
use. Throughout the book, you’ll deal
with an analogous workforce problem:
how to schedule a group of people
across a variety of projects while
optimizing their time and skillsets.
This example will help you understand
how Akka uses actors, streams, and
other tools to stitch your
application together. Model software
that reflects the real world with
domain-driven design Learn principles
and practices for implementing
individual actors Unlock the real
potential of Akka with patterns for
combining multiple actors Understand
the consistency tradeoffs in a
distributed system Use several Akka
methods for isolating and dealing
with failures Explore ways to build
systems that support availability and
scalability Tune your Akka
application for performance with JVM
tools and dispatchers
The Fuzzy and the Techie Scott
Hartley 2017-04-25 “Scott Hartley
artfully explains why it is time for
us to get over the false division
between the human and the technical.”
—Tim Brown, CEO of IDEO and author of
Change by Design Scott Hartley first
heard the terms fuzzy and techie
while studying political science at
Stanford University. If you majored
in humanities or social sciences, you
were a fuzzy. If you majored in
computer or hard sciences, you were a
techie. While Silicon Valley is
generally considered a techie
stronghold, the founders of companies
like Airbnb, Pinterest, Slack,
LinkedIn, PayPal, Stitch Fix, Reddit,
and others are all fuzzies—in other
words, people with backgrounds in the
liberal arts. In this brilliantly
counterintuitive book, Hartley
shatters assumptions about business
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and education today: learning to code
is not enough. The soft
skills—curiosity, communication, and
collaboration, along with an
understanding of psychology and
society’s gravest problems—are
central to why technology has value.
Fuzzies are the instrumental stewards
of robots, artificial intelligence,
and machine learning. They offer a
human touch that is of equal—if not
greater—importance in our technology-
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led world than what most techies can
provide. For anyone doubting whether
a well-rounded liberal arts education
is practical in today’s world,
Hartley’s work will come as an
inspiring revelation. Finalist for
the 2016 Financial Times/McKinsey
Bracken Bower Prize A Financial Times
Business Book of the Month
Commerce Business Daily 1997-12-31
Digital TV and Wireless Multimedia
Communications Guangtao Zhai
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